
Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments
1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028

Telephone: 213/463-1629

Tuesday, June 9, 1987

Steven C. Neustadter
7770 Healdsburg Avenue
PO Box 210
Sebastopol, CA 95472

Dear Steven,

I'm glad we had a chance to meet at the dedication of the Medica plaque,
rm sorry we didn't have much of a chance to talk, but I had not met Francis*
family and had to make some contact and try to deal with their questions.

Thanks also for your correspondence, especially the 2nd one.

Enclosed is a packet about SPACES which i hope will be interesting and
hopefully of some use to you.

As you said, it would be terrible if John Medlcas' place is destroyed. Please
call upon me if I can be of any help.

My best.

Sincerely,

Seymour Rosen
D i r e c t o r
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